
Application for an 
Outdoor Eating Facility Permit 

Considerations 

Please consider the following criteria as application processing times may vary if any of 
these factors applies; 

he proposed application in a commercial area and conducted in conjunction of a food 
premises;  

he proposed application is at least 1.5 metres clear of any footpath; 

he food business has a minimum of $10 million public liability insurance for the 
conduct of the food business; 

he proposed application will not require changes or relocations of City-owned 
landscaping, street furniture, bus stops or signs;  

he business is not directly adjacent to a Primary Regional Road; 

The Primary Regional Roads in City of Melville are –  

not located on an intersection, bend in the road or roundabout; 

 application is located on a road where on-street parking is permitted and the area 
is on the road-side of the footpath with a minimum clear zone of 600mm between the 
kerb face and the area enables passengers to alight from parked cars to accommodate 
street furniture and/or services.  

no permanent changes to the verge (i.e. new hardstand) 

no permanent elements (i.e. planter boxes, bollards) are 
proposed 

eatment Policy (CP-086) and 
Street Trees Policy (CP-029): 

 City’s Verge Treatment Policy (CP-086); and
 Street Trees Policy (CP-029)

Both are available on the City of Melville Website: www.melvillecity.com.au/trees 

http://www.melvillecity.com.au/

